Mount St. Joseph

"A community of Learners, Believers and Friends"

Greenland Road • Farnworth

Bolton • BL4 0HT

Tel: 01204 391800

Fax: 01204 389575

Website: www.msj.bolton.sch.uk e-mail: reception@msj.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A Devany



30th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Year 7 Welcome Mass/Liturgy and Parents' Consultation Thursday 24th October 2024

On behalf of the Governors and staff of Mount St Joseph; I would like to invite you to our Year 7 Welcome Mass/Liturgy. This is an opportunity for you to see the progress pupils have made and share in the fantastic start they have had since joining the school community in September.

Personally, I have to say that they (as a year group) are both a credit to yourselves and our school community. They have really demonstrated our core school values of respect, resilience and responsibility from day one. They have shown nothing but focus and enthusiasm in all aspects of their school lives and are settling in very well. I am very proud to be a part of the team that is helping to guide these pupils through their journey at MSJ.

The Mass/Liturgy will take place in the School Hall on Thursday 24th October 2024 at 2pm for the entire year group.

At the end of the Mass, there will be an opportunity for you to catch up with the students, the Y7 team and other parents as well as being able to take a look at the fantastic work they have produced so far this year.

I sincerely hope you are able to join in this celebration and would be grateful if you could click on the link below if you would like to attend.

https://forms.office.com/e/8SUQk9sKz1

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions at forsyther@msj.bolton.sch.uk or reception@msj.bolton.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R Forsythe Head of Year 7











